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Rad Dickson

From: Randy Pierce <randy@ssymbol.net>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 9:14 AM
To: Rad Dickson
Subject: re-zoning

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

Absolutely no on re-zoning Black Forest.  We have our small support businesses in place and absolutely need 
no warehousing or anything other than our small businesses which are in place currently. 
 
Randy Pierce 


